
• Ena Backus, Director of Health Care Reform, Agency of Human Services 

• Robin Lunge, J.D., MHCDS, Board Member, GMCB 

• John Olson, M.Ed., Chief, State Office of Rural Health & Primary Care, VT Dept. of Health 

• Michael Fisher, Chief Health Care Advocate, Office of the Health Care Advocate 

• Dan Bennett, Present & CEO, Gifford Medical Center 

• Steve Gordon, President & CEO, Brattleboro Memorial Hospital 

• Dr. Melissa Volansky, MD, Stowe Family Practice, Executive Medical Director, CHSLV 

• Dr. Paul Parker, Richmond Pediatric & Adolescent Medicine 

• Tony Morgan, Executive Director, The Rutland Free Clinic 

• Dillon Burns, Director, Mental Health Services of Vermont Care Partners 

• Kate Burkholder, LADC, Treatment Associates, Inc 

• Dr. Rick Barnett, Licensed Psychologist-Doctorate, Licensed Alcohol/Drug Counselor 

• Jill Olson, Executive Director, VNAs of Vermont 

• Laura Pelosi, Vermont Health Care Association 


